
From: Angelina Chiquita  
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 11:24 AM 
To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 
<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Tom 
Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Raika 
Sheppard <raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; 
Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; 
Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject:  
 
 As a resident of Richmond Hill, I want to go on record prior to this weeks council meeting, that 
I greatly oppose Councillor Greg Beros' motion to waive the 140K debt owed to the city by 
Councillor Carmine Perrelli for the failed blue bin exchange during the Enviro Day he held. 
  
Perrelli made clear assurances that the program would be fully funded by donations and 
clearly he failed to secure the required funding and now is wanting the residence of Richmond 
Hill to pay.  Council subsequently voted and ordered him to repay the amount spent on the 
program and therefore, it is Councillors sole responsibility to pay this back.  I for one did not 
approve of this expenditure and did not agree to the Enviro Day and what it stood for. 
  
It is an affront to the residents of Richmond that Beros is moving to forgive this debt, which 
should have been repaid long ago.  
  
Angie Bianco 
Richmond Hill Resident 
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